From: Mausumi Mahapatro

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Comments on Proposed Draft
Date: Saturday, September 30, 2017 7:39:06 AM

This is with specific reference to 16.1.7 of the proposed draft on military and overseas voters.
Although I regularly receive the ballot by mail, | always receive the ballot AFTER the election
and any deadline for overseas voters to submit their ballots. As an overseas voter living in
Asia, this is very frustrating. Either the 45 days prior should be amended given the time that it
takes for ballots to reach different parts of the globe or an online system set up. Some more
information about the debates and propositions will also be useful in making a meaningful

vote.

regards,
Mausumi Mahapatro
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